Circular 11 - Announcement of Candidates to the Europe Regional Committee and other reminders

    
Dear friends in the Europe Region
 
You can find in this circular the list of candidates to the Europe regional committee, some key dates for candidates and other reminders.

Candidates to the Europe Regional Committee
We are pleased to announce the names of the candidates standing for election to the Europe Regional Committee. You can find the full list in this document or on the conference website. Please note that the election booklet, which provides detailed information about each candidate, will be circulated to Member Organisations on Saturday 17 May 2025. 

Reminder – Registrations
1. In-person participation – Personalized registration: Head Delegates should have received an invitation to register their delegation members in the system. Once you’ve added your members, they will automatically receive an email prompting them to complete their personal details. Please make sure to remind them to do so as soon as they receive the invitation.
2. Online participation – MO registration: We kindly encourage all MOs planning to join the Conference virtually to register as soon as possible using the link previously shared with International Commissioners.

Yours in Guiding and Scouting, 
 
WAGGGS Europe Region
30 April 2025

